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5th October, 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Are you interested in training to become a primary or secondary school teacher? 

               Do you know anyone who would like to train as a primary or secondary school teacher? 

 

Our school is part of the Fenland Teaching School Alliance (FTSA) which includes all schools in March, Chatteris, 

Wisbech, Whittlesey and the surrounding villages.  The Fenland Teaching School Alliance offers a school-led 

training route into teaching. This is particularly good as it means that we are able to choose who we train as 

teachers.  We can train the very best which will help us to deliver the very best for children across Fenland.   Last 

year all of our trainees secured jobs in local schools. 

 

From 18th October 2016, we will be recruiting trainees onto our courses with a start date of September 2017.  We 

are looking for people who have (or will have) a degree, have a passion for teaching and want to inspire young people 

to fulfil their potential.  

 

If you think that a career in primary or secondary teaching may be for you, please visit www.ucas.com, choose the 

‘Teaching Training’ tab, click on ‘Find a Programme’, click on the search tool and then enter ‘Lionel Walden Primary 

School’ as the provider (with the rest of the search fields left blank).  You will then see a list of all the primary 

and secondary (non-salaried) courses that are being offered by our Alliance.  Alternatively, you can contact the 

office at Lionel Walden Primary School using office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk or (01354) 740405 to find out 

more about the exciting teacher training opportunities available across Fenland schools. 

 

For any further information on what becoming a teacher might involve, more generally, you can also visit 

http://www.education.gov.uk/get-into-teaching. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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